
                                                                             Delisting Notice 18-4 

 

   
Date:  March 23, 2018 
 
From:  OneChicago Operations 
   
RE:  Contract Delisting 
  
 
The following contracts were delisted after the close of business on March 23, 2018.  
 
There is no open interest in these contracts.  
 
 

Futures Symbol 

NXPI1D 

 
 
 
Please remove the above contracts from your systems. 
 
For questions regarding this notice please contact OneChicago Operations at 1.312.883.3411 or via email at 
operations@onechicago.com. 

mailto:operations@onechicago.com

